
 

 
 
 
April 4, 2013  
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli   
Board Secretary  
Ontario Energy Board  
2300 Yonge Street  
26th Floor, Box 2319  
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4  

  
  

Dear Ms. Walli  
  
 
Re: Publication of the Board Notice for PowerStream Inc. (Licence ED-2004-0420) 

Application for a Board-Approved CDM Program - Direct Install Refrigeration 
(DIR) Board File No. EB-2013-0070  

 
The Board’s Letter of Direction, April 1, 2013 indicated that the Notice should be 
published in fourteen (14) days or by April 15, 2013. 
 
Please note that the French language newspaper, Le Gout de Vivre, is published 
infrequently.  We have arranged to have the Notice in the next publication, scheduled for 
April 18, 2013.  We trust that this will meet the Board’s requirements, but should there be 
any concerns, please contact the undersigned. 
 
 
Yours truly,  
  
 
Original signed by 
 
 
 
Colin Macdonald 
Vice President, Rates and Regulatory Affairs  
 
cc. Raegan Bond, VP, Conservation and Demand Management 
 Eric Fagen, Director, Corporate Communication  
 
 


